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Nena Neuporitz (born Nena Hemming; 1882–1959) was a German composer,
pianist, teacher and literary scholar. Life and work Nena Hemming was born
in Dresden into a prosperous family. She studied music at the Dresden
Conservatory with Hans von Bülow, Georg Matz and Hans Kindler, and
received a gold medal at the Triebenseim School. She taught piano at the
conservatory, then took up the chair of music theory and history at the
Dresden Art Academy (Kunstakademie), where her students included Ernst
Toch, Maria Nikolova, and Margarete Tietze. During the 1930s Neuporitz
engaged in writing on music history, and lectured on the music of Béla
Bartók. Her pupils included Anja Belli, Moritz Moszkowski, Hans Kremer, and
Walter Braunfels. She died in Stendal. Neuporitz's music consists of around
thirty piano works, chamber works and songs. Works in the style of
Schönberg, Richard Strauss and Schoenberg have been published. Works
(selection) Sonatensatz I (1912) Klavierspiel Fünf Konzertstücke (1912)
Klavierübung (1911) (1911) (1921) (1922) (1923) (1923) Three Fragments
(1927) (1930) Romance in F Sharp Minor (1932) Klavierlehre (1934) (1934)
(1937) (1939) (1940) (1942) (1943) (1949) (1951) Publications Die Musik
Erfordert eine Begabung für Geister, Berlin 1934 (Herausgeberin),
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beat White Sox in finale, 10-4 Chicago Cubs' Anthony Rizzo, right, greets
teammate Willson Contreras after hitting a two-run double during the
seventh inning against the Chicago White Sox on Friday, July 15, 2017, at
Wrigley Field. Chicago Cubs' Anthony Rizzo, right, greets teammate Willson
Contreras after hitting a two-run double during the seventh inning against
the Chicago White Sox on Friday, July 15, 2017, at Wrigley Field. (Chicago
Sun-Times)
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